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Term 2- Week 1
20/4/2022

Parent Information Session

‘Talk To Your Brain”

Tuesday 26 April from 7.30am in the
Library

Catch Up 3-Way Conferences
Thursday 21 & 28 April from 3-5pm
Preschool, Year 1's, 2 Giallouris & 6/5
May

Catch Up 3-Way Conferences
Tuesday 3 May from 3:30-5pm
Preschool

School Photos
Wednesday 27 & Thursday 28 April

Naplan Online Testing
Year 5’s 9-13 May
Year 3’s 16-20 May

Year 6 Camp
Monday-Wednesday 16-18 May

Year 5 Excursion—Wildlife Park
Wednesday 18 May

Assembly
Fri 22 April—Special Anzac Day
Fri 29 April

Public Holidays

ANIAC Day—25 April
May Day—2 May

Our School Mission

Working Together, nurturing personal achievement and lifelong learning
sustained by explicit values and strong school, family and community

partnerships.

Our School Values

Dear Parents and Carers,

ANZAC DAY

Our school will hold a special Anzac Day assembly on
Friday to pay our respect to the service and sacrifice of
soldiers past and present, and to remember particularly
the ANZACs who fought and died in the service of our
country.

The service will be led by several of our student leaders,
including our school captains and vice captains.

Warrant Officer Jacinta Doyle, will speak to the students
about the ANZAC tradition and the ideals of courage,

endurance and mateship which are still relevant today, for
each and every one of us in our daily lives.

Our oldest Year 6 student and youngest Transition student
will represent all of us as they lay a wreath in honour of
all Australians who have died in war.

Contact Us

Urquhart Street, Parap
PO Box 69 Parap NT 0804
Phone: 8982 2922 Fax: 8941 2606

SAFE SCHOOL Web:

NOTICE

Gates are locked Email:

PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY, INCLUSION, COOPERATION from

and GLOBAL CITIZENSHIP

8:30am to 2:15pm Facebook:
and
Relocked at 3:00pm

Find us on
Please use the main entrance. f

Facebook



mailto:parapps.office@education.nt

READY TO LEARN

Every child’s success is everyone’s responsibility
Creating Passionate And Inspired Learners To Year 12 And Beyond.

On Tuesday next week (26"' April) we are holding a Parent Information Session on ‘Talk
To Your Brain’ which is a teacher resource we have been using this year. This will be held
in the library before school from 7:30am-8:00am, with Q & A time from 8:00am-8:15am.

The author/owner/creator of the resource will be at our school to talk to parents about the resource and
what we are doing to support our students in their growth and development of Personal and Social
Capabilities.

Talk to your Brain is a program designed by teachers, for teachers, to engage young learners in a jour-
ney of self-discovery. Addressing vital topics to enhance the Emotional Intelligence of our small humans
to assist them in understanding the value they bring to the world. This easy-to-follow resource takes you
step by step through a sequence of discussions and activities to develop the power of language and how it
impacts on learning and social interactions.

Aligned with the Australian Curriculum Personal and Social Capabilities, Talk to your Brain consists of four
modules designed to be easily implemented over four school terms for Preschool to Year 6.

Paired with the “Hello Brain?” children’s picture book, these resources form part of our whole school ap-
proach to enabling students to regulate their emotions, develop empathy for others, foster a sense of be-
longing and inclusion for all, and become self-directed in their learning.

What is Self-Talk?
Our thoughts are our self-talk. The language of our children's self-talk can either support their learning, or
make learning almost impossible. Our words have power!

Why do our young people need Emotional Intelligence & Growth Mindset?

Learning, Self-esteem, Anxiety, Friendships, Social interactions, Self-belief and Learning (yes, learning is
listed twice - it is that important!) are all massively impacted by our self-talk and our ability to understand
and manage our emotions.




SCHOOL PHOTOS

School photos will be taken on Wednesday and Thursday next week, 27 and 28
April 2022.

Thursday 28 April — sibling and preschool photos

0738369584 www.gograph com

Sibling photos will be from 7:30am in the staffroom.
Monday to Tuesday Preschool photos 8:30am on the cricket oval near Urquhart fence line
Thursday to Friday Preschool photos 9:00am on the cricket oval near Urquhart fence line

Please ensure you return the photo order envelope to the front office or to your child’s teacher no later
than the morning of 27 April 2022.

It is essential that all students wear our full school uniform for their photographs.
The Royal Blue uniform must be worn, and sports uniforms will not be acceptable on this day. Pictured
below are the correct uniform options for school photographs.

Any hair accessories such as bows and ribbons must be kept to a minimum and be Royal Blue or Yellow.

Thank you for your cooperation.




Certificate of Powerful learning - Term 1 Week 10

6/5 Bowman Callum S

4 Pfitzner Xander M
4 Gartside Ollie W

3 Lawrence Gabrielle C
3 Anita Levil

2 Chappell Liidi R

1 Rowe Hailee C

T Sutton Kavya P

Open Their hearTs and minds
To possibiliTies.

6/5 Hawken
3 Bishop
2 Giallouris

T McGill

Library Digital Technology Marley H
Library Digital Technology Gunvansh S
6/5 Toner Nash E

6/5 Toner Angus G

6/5 Houghton Amaya M

2 Giallouris Mila M

1 Sinclair Evie W

T Spinella lggy E

T McGill Ann-Marie L

SELF-DIRECTED LEARNERS

Demonstrate d readiness
and Willingness To learn,

6/5 Hawken
6/5 Houghton
6/5 May

4 Gartside

3 Anita

1 Cooper

1 Cooper

T Spinella

RESILIENT LEARNERS

Tamlin J
Lilah B
Cassius F

Charlie S

6/5 Bowman

t}/
o

6/5 May
4 Pfitzner
3 Lawrence

3 Bishop

]
#

LEARNERS

2 Liveris

Y4

2 Liveris

2 Chappell
1 Sinclair
1 Rowe

T Sutton

Eliza F
Sofia F
Alyssa F
Milana N
AliciaT
Malu T
Layla Z
Max E

Have a qrouTh
mindseT,

Emi M
Fatima M
Phillippa W
Mia C

Max H
Poppi R
Max B
George M
Arjun B
James L

Tommy C



msp
photography

Cagturing Dol Memends

"Say Cheese"

MSP Photography
are on their way!!!

School Photo Day is:

Weahesdﬁ{lfmﬁdaﬂ 27423

Have your child’s school memorles
captured forever.

Please take time to read the relevant information
on the MSP payment envelopes & remember
these helpful points:

= Don't seal envelopes inside each other — You can pay for all children in one
envelope however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day.

e Use the Shootkey on your envelope to order online!

« Family envelopes are available at the school office upon reguest.

» Please enclose correct money as no change is given — cash, cheques and money
orders only. Credit card payments can only be made online.

Please feel free to visit our web site

WWW.msp.com.au
For photo enquiries Phone: (08) 8132 1148 or Email: enquiries.adl@msp.com.au




2 Boys & Girls
BORN BETWEEN 1st July 2009 —31st December 2012. ENROLLING NOW FOR TERM 2
Age Dispensation Applies. ALL AGES ~ AERIAL ~ ~ CIRCUS ~ DRAMA -
Students must attend 2 out of the 3 trial days, NIGHTCLIFF & Nm%s“‘ ORG.AU
be the correct age and attend a Darwin Region School “““_gu“ut‘.ﬂﬂll
to be eligible for selection in our Darwin Region Team.

DATE TIME VENUE

TUESDAY 10 MAY 3.30 - 4.50PM
WEDNESDAY 11 MAY 3.30 - 4.50PM Bagot Oval
THURSDAY 12 MAY 3.30 - 4.50PM

Darwin Region Sport Education Pathways Coordinator: Julie Kitsos
m: 0460 037 976 e: darwinsport.doe@education.nt.gov.au

Darwin Region Sport Education Coordinator: Hannah Roll
m: 0437001 735 e: Hannah.roll@education.nt.gov.
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@Bakomd( li’vnmwg School @Bakwdl Pmmrg School

- BASEBALL

NORTHERN TERRITORY

Afv ZO'H\ \,w\ 1F+h facebook.com/ NTSoH-ball/
bm SPOH's vouchers accepted
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Northern Territory Urban Sport Vouchers

Applications for Urban Sport Vouchers for children enrolled in Transition to Year
12 are closing 24 May 2022, please register and apply for eligible children’s
vouchers before this date. Registration and application can be made at
grantsnt.nt.gov.au

Issued sport vouchers for Round One, July — December 2021 and Round Two,
January — May 2022, are due to expire 31 May 2022. Please have vouchers
distributed to approved, registered clubs and organisations before this date.

STEP BY STEP
PLAYER

REGISTRATION

1 Head to www.playrugbyleague.com.au
and enter your postcode

2 select your local club & click register’

3 Select the profile of the person you'd like to

register
-— -

Fill in your details, select "Player Tag" if Under
4 6s/7s, "Player Tackle" if 8s and up
-— -

5 If needing a clearance or using a sports
voucher, contact your club directly
A 4

Darwin Cricket Club
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BALL SKILLS
+ Easy toJoln, fun to play

+ Inclusive program for ail abliitios.
+ Outdoors non-contact

JUNIOR BLASTERS
ABES 5-71 60 MINS | 6+ WEEKS A\
 Learn bl skills including catching. 4
throwing and teamwork, through fun a " 4
game-based activities @ i
- Sign up now for your Starter Kit i‘é
o=

+ Returning Junior Blasters score a Returner

Kit with a ball a backpack + one free add-on. sTaRTER KIT RETURNGR KIT

MASTER BLASTERS
AGES 7-10| 50 MINS | 6+ WEEKS

MASTER BLASTERS KIT

JOIN YOUR NEAREST CLUB

Darwin Cricket Club - Fridays 5-6pm 0408 072 218 Sue-Anne Stephens
Kahlin Oval, Larrakeyah decjunioreagles@gmail.com
from 22 April 20220 24 June 2022 $100 (we accept school sports vouchers)

) OFFICIAL KIDS \\g
2% Q PlayCricket PROGRAM ‘ 3 T

In addition to the Blasters above we have Junior Cricket:

U9s — Train with the blasters Friday, play Saturdays 8.30am to 10am (lots of fun)

U12s, U15s and U18s train Wednesdays 4.30pm, play Saturday 8am to 12pm.

Please contact Sue-Anne on 0408 072 218 ({8 IMeIEE A Gl mEIR=s11s) for more
details or visit PlayHQ Cricket and search for Darwin Cricket Club.



